
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 20-00198 Planning Board 5/12/2020

FOR DISCUSSION

TO: Planning Board Members

FROM: Cynthia Cannon, AICP, Assistant Planning Director

DATE: 5/12/2020

SUBJECT:

Discussion on Proposed Amendment to the Tree Ordinance

BACKGROUND:

Continue discussion on the public engagement process regarding the proposed amendments to the
Tree Ordinance.

Page 1 of 1


